St. JOSEPH’S PRIMARY PARENTS ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER

Spring 2015 


Dear Parents/Guardians 

Welcome to the final edition of our 2014/2015 ‘Parents Association’ newsletter. 

Our AGM was held on the 19th May 2015.Thank you to all of those who attended the meeting.  We hope you found this informative.  Once again our committee members were elected and we would like to welcome Mrs Maria McClean and Mrs Maria McKeating to the committee, as well as our new Treasurer Ms. Lisa Reeves.  If you would be interested in joining the parents association please contact us on stjosphspa1@gmail.com or come along to any of our committee meetings, new members are always welcome.       

A special word of thanks must be made to the P6 and P7 children for all the wonderful Parents Association logo entries, they were all very impressive, to an extremely high standard and a delight to have had the pleasure to review.  We are pleased to announce the chosen entry was by Amber from P5.  We look forward to seeing our new logo in print! 

2014 / 2015 Fundraising 

To date we have raised a spectacular £2194.73 and have donated £1010 to the school.  This money went towards purchasing SEN and Numeracy resources as well as completing the schools football kit.  The remaining amount will go towards an Interactive Media System, we still have a further £2000 to generate before this is possible and we hope you will continue to support us in doing so.  
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Our most recent ‘Cash for Clobber’ campaign raised an impressive £275!! This is our largest amount to date.  Thank you for your donations.  This will continue to run each term so please keep those unwanted clothes and textiles and we will turn them into cash! 
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St. Joseph's Primary School Tyrella was runner up in the green tokens appeal.  Asda will shortly be issuing us with a cheque for £50.  We will also be organising a bag-pack during October and hope parents will assist us on the day.  Further information will be circulated at the beginning of next year.   
[image: image1.jpg]


Smartie Box Fund Raising
Our Smartie Box appeal has been a huge success!  Thank you for your generous donations.  Through this we have raised a massive £463.40.  All participants were entered into a prize draw to win two cinema tickets for Eclipse Cinema Downpatrick.  We are pleased to announce the McClean family as the winners of the draw.   All money raised will go towards a large interactive multi-media system for the School.

Easy Fundraising 

St. Joseph’s Primary is signed up with easyfundraising.org.uk. With this you can shop online with over 2700 retailers and they will give a donation every time you spend something, at no extra cost.  

DON’T MISS OUR END OF YEAR FUNDRAISER!!!!!
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Taking place at the Four Roads Inn on Saturday 27th June at 8.30pm sharp!  

Six teams including some of our teachers, will compete for the coveted 2015 Bullseye champion position.  Entry is £4 at the door, this will include free entry into a prize draw.  There are a huge number of prizes up for grabs through the supporting raffle.  Tickets will be sent out with the children and more tickets can be available from the school if required.  This will no doubt be a fantastic night.  We look forward to seeing you there. 

Please refer to the Parents Association notice board for further details.
Thanks and Acknowledgment:

Many thanks to everyone who has supported our PA including the following:

· All the parents, families and the children at St. Joseph’s PS.
· Mrs McMullan (School Principal), Mrs Richenda Colhoun (School Secretary) and all the staff at St. Joseph’s PS for all their help and support throughout the past year.

· Our committee members and volunteers for all their hard work.

· Mr Sean Magorrian from our local VIVO, Joe Rogan from JR’s in Castlewellan and Rachel Rannaghan for their continued support.

· Ms Andrea McQuoid from our local ASDA for kindly including us in their green token scheme.

· Fr. Fleck and Ballykinlar Parish for all their support to help make our Cash for Clobber fundraiser in Apr 2015 our highest individual collection amount raised to date.

· The Four Roads Inn for hosting all our committee meetings and supporting our fund raising events.

· Eclipse Cinema in Downpatrick for kindly donating 4 cinema tickets as prizes for our Smartie fund raiser and PA logo competition.

· Mr Eamonn Magorrian for kindly independently examining our annual accounts.

Thank you for your continued support.
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